
Newsletter 
 This is the last newsletter for the year. It 
has been quite an exciting year. We moved to 
new premises, coped with Covid, and general-
ly had a good time.  
 There have been Valentine Reds, Gnots, 
Interclubs, Congresses, Maytime Reds, 
Zonal Teams, Zonal Pairs, Club Champi-
onships, Handicap Championships, Aus-
tralia wide Pairs, Queensland wide Pairs, 
and many more in between.  
 There have been winners and losers, 
Lunches and  Melbourne Cup Celebrations. 
Overall, everyone has had a good time.  

Our year in pictures 
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Merry Christmas Everyone 
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